


Dear participants, dear partners, 
 
After 3 editions of the Seychelles Regatta, I am delighted to announce the organization of a new event in 2018. 
 
Save the date as we’ll be expecting you from May 27th to June 3rd, 2018 for the 4th edition of the Seychelles Regatta. 
 
The successful philosophy of the event remains the same. We are offering you the balance of a rigorous sailing competition at a 
very high level and the exploration of the most exclusive places of the Seychelles islands in a relaxed atmosphere, favourable to 
meetings and exchanges. 
 
The skippers who have already confirmed their participation are:  

• Michel DESJOYEAUX, double winner of the Vendée Globe, 
• François GABART, winner of the 2012-2013 Vendée Globe, 
• Loick PEYRON, winner of the 2014 Route du Rhum, 
• Roland JOURDAIN, winner of the 2010 Route du Rhum. 

 
Notes to Editors 
The Seychelles Regatta is an event organized by Publi Voile. It will take place from May 27th to June 3rd, 2018 with the support of 
the Seychelles authorities whose objective is to develop tourism and discover the Seychelles through its archipelago. The number 
of participants is limited to 20 boats with crews of 6 to 8 people onboard. 
 
Please visit our website www.theseychellesregatta.com 
 
Régis Elhaouel 

For more information and registration: 
Régis Elhaouel – direction@theseychellesregatta.com – Office : +33 (0) 3 26 21 85 08 – Mobile : +33 (0) 6 11 98 06 33 

For any media related matter and information, please contact: 
presse@theseychellesregatta.com – Office : +33 (0) 3 26 21 60 13 
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